
SPECIAL THANKS 

2022 VE TEAM 

Sheree Horton, WM5N, Session Manager 

Bill Bierman, N5RDO 

Brian Derx, N5BA/SK 

Edward Messman, KT5EM 

Keith Dutson, NM5G 

Kjell Anderson, KJ5EMP 

Kyle Vann, K5KNV 

Louis House, W3RZ 

Marvin J. Wilken, KT4W 

Michael Livingston, AG5ZG 

Michael Meschler, W5SIU  

Michael Robinson, KI0DE 

Neal Naumann, N5EN 

Paul Owen, N5NXS 

Robert Ewers, K9HOU 

Ronald Matusek, WA6TQH 

Sam Labarbera, N6HB 

Stephen Protz, KA5AUD 

Vicki Owen, AC5EW 

 

Non-VEs 

Brandon Rogers, K5BLR 

Programmed laptops for computer-based testing 

Brandy Lang, WE9L 

Assisted with candidate registration (ID/Fees) 

Paul Kent, KI5FJS 

Arranged access to monthly testing site 

 

 

 

NARS 
Annual Banquet 

Friday, January 20th, 2023 

Valley Ranch BBQ 

22548 Texas 249 Access Rd, Houston, TX 77070 

  

Northwest Amateur Radio Society 



EVENT SCHEDULE 

6:00pm – Arrival / Meal 

 

7:00pm – Welcome from NARS President 

Ron Matusek, WA6TQH 

 

7:10pm – Presentation of 2022 Officer & Director Awards 

 

Board Officers, Voting 

Paul Kent KI5FJS, Vice President 

Tom Hoherd KK5YU, Treasurer 

Brandon Rogers, K5BLR, Secretary 

Rob Nixon, KD5BXZ, Director 

Kirc Breden, N5XJB, Director 

 

Board Associate Members, Non-voting 

Neal Naumann, N5EN, Administrative Secretary 

Sam Labarbera, N6HB, Social Media Liaison 

Sheree Horton, WM5N, Public Information Officer/VEC Liaison 

Bill Buoy, N5BIA, Webmaster 

Marty Fitzgerald, W5MF, Repeater Team Lead 

Paul Owen, N5NXS, Repeater Trustee 

 

Field Day Coordinator 

Kirc Breden, N5XJB 

 

VHF & DMR Weekly Net Coordinators 

VHF – Neal Naumann, N5EN 

DMR – Sam Labarbera, N6HB 

 

Repeater Team 

Marty Fitzgerald, W5MF, Repeater Team Lead 

Mike Pate, K5MAP, Assistant Repeater Team Lead 

Walter Holmes, K5WH, Repeater Engineer 

Keith Dutson, NM5G, Repeater Engineer 

Paul Kent, KI5FJS, Contract Negotiations  

Paul Owen, N5NXS, VHF Repeater Trustee 

 

 

 

 

 

7:30pm – Presentation of 2023 Officers and Directors 

 

Board Officers, Voting 

Paul Kent KI5FJS, Vice President 

Tom Hoherd KK5YU, Treasurer 

Brandon Rogers, K5BLR, Secretary 

Rich Jones, W5VEK, Director 

Sam Labarbera, N6HB, Director/Social Media Liaison 

 

Board Associate Members, Non-voting 

Neal Naumann, N5EN, Administrative Secretary 

Sheree Horton, WM5N, Public Information Officer/VEC Liaison 

Bill Buoy, N5BIA, Webmaster 

Marty Fitzgerald, W5MF, Repeater Team Lead 

Paul Owen, N5NXS, Repeater Trustee 

 

7:45pm – VE Recognition and Awards 

Sheree Horton, WM5N, Session Manager 

(See VE Team Members on back of 

program) 

 

8:00pm – Ham of the Year Award 

Presented by Sheree Horton, WM5N 

 

8:15pm – Closing Remarks 

Ron Matusek, WA6TQH 

 

 


